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Hopefully, these photos will 
have given you a taste of some 

of the activities the children 
have enjoyed during maths 

week.  
We really enjoyed the 

assembly on Friday when all 
classes shared their maths 

challenges. 
Please look out for the next 

newsletter, which will include 
lots of information to 

celebrate the children’s 
achievements further! 




